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Comments: | would like to comment against the decommissioning of roads for this project. There is no mention of
the associated costs of improving FS478 to mitigate risks to water quality. As a long time established route the
costs to adequately decommission would be large to ensure no illegal use would persist. Unless vandalism has
been observed at the communication site, spending capital to erect infrastructure to close access to
administrative use only seems unwarranted. There was no mention of the decommissioning of communications
site road in the Transportation Effects Analysis.



